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Memorandum 
Date: 

To: 	 Thomas C. Accardi, Director, Technical Operations Aviation System Standards 
Office, AJW-3 
Luis A. Ramirez, Director, Safety and Operations Support Office, AJE-3 

Raul Trevino, Director, Terminal Safety and Operations Support AJT-2 

Rodger Dean, Acting Director, System Operations Airspace and AIM 

From: W. Manager, Flight Technologies and Procedures Division, 

Subject: Graphic Departure Computer Codes 

This is in response to the joint En Route, Terminal, and System Operations Service Units 
memorandum of June 13,2008, regarding computer identification code (CID) assignments for 
graphic departure procedures Your memorandum provided a coordinated Air Traffic 
Organization (ATO) response stating that, due to the lack of a common route segment, standard 
instrument departures (SIDs) based solely on radar vectors cannot be adapted into the air traffic 
automation system and a CID is not required for radar vector SIDs. 

We presented your response for discussion at the quarterly Aeronautical Information Services 
Working Group (AISWG) meeting held on July 1,2008. The AISWG consensus agreed with 
your June 13,2008 memorandum for SIDs that are based solely on radar vectors from the 
departure runway to the en route environment (see attached example, LOGAN FOUR 
DEPARTURE). However, it was agreed by all participants that those SIDs initially using radar 
vectors to join a specific route published as part of the SID must have a CID (see attached 
example, COTEE ONE DEPARTURE). All other using conventional or area navigation 
will continue to have a CID assigned. 

Therefore, effective immediately, are not required for radar vector SIDs that do not contain 
a specified or common route published as part of the SID. 



This guidance will be incorporated in FAA Order 8260.46D, Departure Procedure Program, and 
this memorandum is self canceling upon publication of said Order. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Harry Hodges, Manager, Flight Procedure 
Standards Branch, AFS-420, at (405) 954-41 64. 

Attachments 

cc: Manager, National Flight Procedures Group, AJW-32 
Manager, National Aeronautical Charting Group, AJW-35 
Manager, En Route Operations Standards Group, AJE-3 1 
Manager, Quality Assurance Group, AJT-23 
Manager, Aeronautical Information Management Group, AJR-32 
Manager, National Flight Data Center, AJR-32 1 












